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Zeteco delisted from the OM Stockholm Exchange

At the request of Zeteco AB´s Board of Directors, the OM Stockholm Exchange
has decided to delist the company´s share from the OTC-list of the Exchange. The
last listing and trading day is December 21, 2000.

Zeteco AB (publ)

For further information, please contact:
Olle Olofsson, President, Zeteco, tel +46 (0)8 545 158 24
Carl-Gustaf Bergström, Chairman of the Board, Partek, tel +358 (0)204 55 4253.


